
Fort Drum Family and MWR Letters to Santa
Fill out your letter to Santa and return it to the drop box at McEwen Library between 

November 1 and 15. To receive a reply from Santa, please include your name and address 
at the bottom of this form. Join us at Hays Hall on December 2 from 4 to 7 pm for our 

Old-Fashioned Holiday Celebration and Tree Lighting with Santa himself! 
Learn more at drum.armymwr.com.

FILL OUT THE INFORMATION BELOW FOR A REPLY FROM SANTA (OPTIONAL)
 Child’s Name:    
 
 Child’s Address: 

                   
 
Parent/Guardian Signature for Permission: 
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